
 

 

 

NEW MEMBERS:  We’d like to welcome 2 new members – hopefully we’ll 

be able to introduce them at the next real meeting. 

 

      

 

Aleta (Queen) Wilson  947 Soledad Way 

 

 

 

 

Kelly Miller     1063 Soledad Way 

 
 
 

 
 

 

CHARITY:    SEEDS OF HOPE – WILDWOOD 
 
 
We are already 2 months past due with our 2nd quarter charity donation and 
since we will not be meeting until September at the earliest, the board 
decided to choose the charity themselves (this one time only) so that the 
budgeted quarterly donation of $300 could proceed.  Connie Wietrzak, our 
Charity Chairperson, recommended the Seeds of Hope-Wildwood, and the 
board has approved this recommendation. 
 

Seeds of Hope supports both the Wildwood Soup Kitchen and the Wildwood 
Food Pantry.  Their goals are to raise money, collect food, and increase 
awareness about the needs of the Soup Kitchen and Food Pantry.  
Everyone involved with Seeds of Hope is a volunteer.  They have a zero-
operating budget so that 100% of all general donations go to the Kitchen 
and Pantry.  There are no checking or savings accounts, and no-one 
receive a salary.    https://www.seedsofhope-wildwood.com 

https://www.seedsofhope-wildwood.com/



